To: USDA Forest Service
Re: Northwest Plan Amendment #64745

I've lived surrounded by the Siuslaw National Forest and have manage my private
forest land since 1991, 35 years, and have been a long-term member of the Coast
Range Association (CRA).

As a forester, I see first-hand and have applied the research, intelligence, and
wisdom promoted by Chuck Willer, and the CRA, with great benefits from the
positive effects it has on my property and the surrounding forestland.

By way of reference, I endorse the Coast Range Association’s (CRA)
comments on the DEIS. Please fully consider the CRA’s comments.

From: Katrina Wynne, forester, Oregon, US
Date: March 16, 2025



